
RLGA Meeting Minutes  

Monday, November 20, 2023 @6pm  

Attendance: Barb Emmitt, Vicki Hutsko, Jerri Proszek, Leann Harris, Cathy Kay, Stephanie 

Ticknor, Dawn Judkins, Carol Logan 

Called to order 6:05pm 

 
Captain – Barb Emmitt   

Nominations: Can use anyone that is no running for officers. Stephanie will handle with 
Carol as co chair. Will send out email and membership to vote via email.  
 

Co-Captain (Competitions) – Jeannie Dailey  
 
Secretary – Need someone to take over next year. Steph will send email to members to 
see if anyone is interested.  Barb will each out to Haley 

 
Treasurer- Dawn Judkins / Jerri Proszek  

• Dawn update – everything is waiting for stuff to clear (3 checks) waiting on Melanie to 
hear for report from RB and whatever is left; asking for balance.   
 

Membership - Carol Logan 

• WA Golf has dropped the $5.00 so everyone should apply for membership on WA Golf. 

Created new membership form in google sheets and will send to some board members 

for review.   

• Will have 1 membership fee, should dues stay the same or increase for 2024.  $85.00 

for all members and $65.00 for board members only!  

Carol put motion for 2024 increase to $85.00; and $65.00 for board; motion passed 
2nd by Stephanie Ticknor  
 

By laws - Janine Chin No Update – Need someone to take over if any changes to By laws are 
needed.      
 
Handicap - Lori Deglow unable to attend - Barb Presented:  

• Posting season. Sending information to club.  

• After November 15th all rounds played in Washington are not posted, but if you play in 
a State that is active during the winter (such as Arizona or California), you are required 
to continue to post those rounds. 

• Your GHIN account will become inactive on Jan 1st, 2024, and will be reactivated when 
you renew your RLGA membership. 

• Active handicap season for Washington state will begin on March 1st, 2024. 

Tournaments - Stephanie Ticknor – Stephanie asked for ability to round to nearest dollar 
instead of paying to exact and use some of the funds in RB account.  Will present estimate at 
next meeting.  
 
Stephanie discussed that GSWPGA has President Cup at RB in May AND IN 2025 we will need to 
host the City Championship so we need to put $ aside for that.   
 



Rules - Cathy Kay - Rules school is coming up February.  3 days classroom, fully immersive and 
then take the test on 4th day.  3 hrs test – open book and closed book portion.   
 
Barb  will send out pace of play document, discuss the items needed and vote on it at next 
meeting.    

                             
Player Recognition – Leanne Harris - Nothing to update.   

 

Trustee (City Rep) – Vicki Hutsko - Nothing to update.  Checks from City and other events will go 
to RLGA box and then given to Riverbend for payouts.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm 
 
 


